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This is just common sense. Why are we licensing gun dealers and then not enforcing 

basic standards to ensure guns aren't sold out the back door to criminals. 

 

It is embarrassing that the cartels in Mexico drive to oregon to buy guns from our 

stores. 

 

This needs to stop as our lack of standards and enforcement are incentivicing bad 

actors. 


